
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent: 
 
 All athletes are required to pay an athletic fee to participate on an interscholastic 
athletic team.  The fee for high school students (grades 9 through 12) is $35.00, and 
for middle school students (grades 7 and 8) is $20.00.  The athletic fee is paid only 
once per year, no matter how many sports a student participates in during 
the year. 
 
 Once the team has been selected, the athletes who make the team will be 
required to pay the fee.  Athletes will be required to pay after the second week of 
practice for teams that do not make cuts. 
 
 The head coach will inform the team members when they must submit their fee.  
The athlete will pay their fee to the coach.  We ask you (if possible) to pay by 
check (payable to Emmaus High School) and indicate on the check the name 
of your child.  This will help us with record keeping, and your canceled check will 
serve as your receipt. 
 
 We realize that this additional payment may be a hardship on some families.  If 
payment presents a serious problem, please contact the Athletic Office 610-965-1670 or 
email sdejohn@eastpennsd.org. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Athletic Department 
Emmaus High School 
 


